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Welkenraedt, Belgium 

So proud of our friends Mathilde and Marcel 

for their work supervising the laying of  

roses on each veterans grave ahead of the 

Memorial Day Ceremony.  They have  

volunteers who help put out 2,250 roses on 

every grave.  This year, they had 17  

children participate also!   

Here they are pictured at the grave of Thomas P. Mullinax, 120th Infantry, 30th Division, of South 

Carolina.  They met his nephew Fred several years ago and got a friend to adopt his uncle’s 

grave.  Every year, they send Fred a picture of his uncle’s grave with the rose on it! 


